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               7th December 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you 
Thank you so much for supporting the Key Stage Two Christmas Performances this week. It has been wonderful to 
pass on your praise to the children for their very hard work and preparation. I would also like to thank our Saint 
Norbert’s staff team, and our fantastic PTA, for all they have done to facilitate the performances and enable the 
children to showcase their talents. We are so proud of the children and really value the community spirit which 
surrounds our school. 
 
Homework 
Class Teachers will set no new homework now until the beginning of next term. However, please do encourage your 
child to continue reading up to and throughout the Christmas Holiday. Children will continue to bring home their 
reading books; those working on our Readwriteinc. Phonics programme will also continue to be allocated an ‘e-book’ 
via the Oxford Owl website. You may also encounter a ‘sharing book’ which your child has chosen to enjoy with your 
support.  
 
Sparkly Disco 
All tickets for the Sparkly Disco have now been sold. Please do not attend if you have not received tickets as numbers 
have been confirmed and food and drinks organised accordingly.  
 
Please note that this is a family event and children should be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times.  
Alcohol must not be brought into school and only food and drink purchased during the evening may be consumed on 
the premises. Please make sure that you make our PTA helpers in the kitchen aware of any allergies/food 
intolerances which you or your child may have. 
 
Class 3 Art and Craft Club with Mrs Morrisroe 
The link to the online form to book a place for this club has now closed and all places have been allocated. The club 
will start on Monday 15th January for 10 weeks. Confirmations will be sent to those parents who have reserved 
places. We would like to extend our thanks to Mrs Morrisroe for kindly volunteering to lead this club.  
 
Homework Club 
Homework Club from next term will be available for children in Classes 4 and 5 only, continuing on Tuesdays from 
16th January from 3 – 4pm. If you would like your child to attend on a weekly basis, please complete the online form 
via the link on the email accompanying this letter.  



 
Reminder - Dental Survey 
If you have not already done so, please complete the online form to give permission for your child to take part in the 
Dental Workshops in January; this will benefit all children in school. The link can be found on my email dated 4th 
December. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


